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From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] PLEASE STOP Illegal Truck Yards and Help our Town Safety
Date: November-04-24 3:13:17 PM

From: Darren and Sonia Cool  
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 2:24 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] PLEASE STOP Illegal Truck Yards and Help our Town Safety

 

 
To Whom it May Concern,
 
Vaughan has allowed (or not allowed) numerous trucking yards to operate on the border of
Vaughan/Caledon.  This has turned our town, one of which I have been living in for the last 20
plus years into a dumpster town with nothing but c-cans and contaminated land for certain.  
 
Home properties along Kirby, Huntington are parking lots for 18 wheelers.  They run red lights
on a daily, no intention of stopping or slowing down for miles.  This is what we deal with
everyday.  You take a chance on the roads, a big risk when driving and especially for those who
have kids and licences, it's scary.
 
Please, please help stop this madness.  We are inundated with trucks and truck yards, many of
which are not proper licenced behind the wheel nor are they legal yards.
 
Thank you for your time.
 
Concerned resident and mother of two.
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